
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To:
Tree Officer

Our ref: 24/0212/DISCON

From: Shelly Delderfield
Area Planning Officer

shelly_delderfield@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 16th February 2024

PLANNING REFERENCE 24/0212/DISCON (DC/32UE/S8WBTNLLKS205)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

Application to discharge condition 2 (materials), 5 
(landscaping scheme), 6 (Bat features) and 9 (External 
lighting scheme) attached to planning permission 
21/1990/FUL - Demolition of existing concrete barns (with 
prior approval for conversion to 2 x dwellings) and erection 
of a pair of semi-detached dwellings

LOCATION: Scottish 58 , New Road, Blankney Fen, Woodhall Spa.

The above planning application was received on 15th February 2024.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 11th March 2024.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Shelly Delderfield

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

